

22nd August 2024

Dear Student

Please find enclosed your GCSE results. Your overall grade for each subject can be found in the first or sixth column on your result sheet.

For GCSE English Language, the spoken language assessment does not contribute to the overall grade and is reported as an endorsement, Distinction (D), Merit (M), Pass (P) or Not Classified (NC). This is also included on the Candidate Results Sheet.

You must make sure that you inform your chosen 6th form college of your results as soon as possible and let them know if you wish to take up their offer of a place or not on your chosen course(s). You may well be asked for your UCI number. This can be found on your results sheet, at the top, after your name.

The Heads of Department will be looking at all the results and will contact you if they think it would be worthwhile having your exam paper(s) marks checked or the marking reviewed. This might be if your result is just below the next grade boundary. They will contact you by Monday 2nd September 2024.

A copy of the GCSE Post Results Services Candidate Consent Form can be found on the Prep Portal (prep.shorehamcollege.co.uk) or a hard copy can be obtained from the College. If you need advice in completing the form, please contact the Head of Department or Mrs Dack, our College Exams Officer.

Please note the Consent Form must be returned before the 19th September 2024 if you want the marks checked or the marking review (or 2nd September 2024 for requests to access a copy of the original exam paper).

If we can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us — either by emailing info@shorehamcollege.co.uk or telephone and leave a message with reception and we will get back to you.

Yours faithfully

T James, Assistant Principal Academic

S Dack, Examinations Officer

Encs

